
Unfortunately, the Police & Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you have requested 
in financial years. You may wish to re-direct your request to West Yorkshire Police whom you can 
contact at FOI@westyorkshire.pcc.pnn.gov.uk. 
 
We do however hold the following information which may be of interest to you. 
 
The table below shows the number of Officers recruited in the last three calendar years broken 
down by gender. No recruiting took place in 2011 due to the cuts in public spending. 
 
 2011 2012 2013 
Male 0 15 51 
Female 0 17 52 
Total 0 32 103 
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